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Dear Mr. Dan O’Callaghan, 

Thank you for your liaison. Many VQEG participants are interested in the work on IPTV and in particular the work of the QoSM committee.
We had several discussions during the meeting about your liaison. The validation process suggested was received with interest by VQEG members, in particular the prospect of faster turn-around times. At the same time, a number of practical issues were raised that will still need to be resolved, such as the cost involved in putting the validation framework in place as well as its fit with the current standardization process.
We are interested in working with IIF to further refine the proposed process and look forward to providing additional comments and feedback.

Yours truly,

Arthur Webster, NTIA/ITS

Filippo Speranza, CRC

Co-Chairs VQEG
